
 

 

Monday 29th July - Week 2 - Term 3 

Monday 22nd July ● Start of Term 3 

Tues 30th & Thurs 01st  ● Parent-Teacher-Student Interviews - 3-5:45pm - 30th July & 01st August 

Wednesday 31st August ● Senior Ki-o-Rahi Tournament - ILT Stadium  

August 16th  ● Yr 7-13 Country Schools 7-a-side 

August 28th-30th  ● Senior Snow Camp  

Kia ora koutou WAS whanau.  
It is hard to believe that the two week break went so quickly!  

National Area School Tournament - I was lucky enough to spend the first week of the school holidays in 
Hamilton/ Te Awamutu with the Nationals team and Mr Bennett. As always we can be proud of our students 
who went out on the fields/ courts and played to the best of their abilities. We were lucky to have three 
students named in the South Island teams where they competed against a North Island team in their 
selected sport/s: 
Meadow - Netball 
Oli - Football and Volleyball 
Korbyn - Volleyball and Ki o Rahi 

From these games Korbyn was named in the NZ Area Schools Volleyball paper team and the NZ Area 
Schools Ki o Rahi team who will have a training camp in Hamilton later this term. 
I was also privileged to coach the South Island Boys Volleyball team which had Oli and Korbyn in it. 
 

   

 
 



Health Notice - Please be extra vigilant of all the bugs and illness going around. It seems as though we 
have already started the term with some very nasty bugs. Hygiene is key - WASHING HANDS, USING 
TISSUES and SNEEZING/ COUGHING INTO YOUR ELBOWS! 
Miss Quinn 
Parent-Student-Teacher Interviews - Interviews will take place on Tuesday 30th July and Thursday 1st 
August. Please book via Skoolloop app or get in touch with the school office if you are needing help with 
this. 

Visitors to WAS - Please make sure if you are visiting us at WAS, for any reason, that you report in to our 
school office and sign in. This is part of our health and safety requirements and lets us keep track of who is 
on site.  

Uniforms - As a directive from our school board, please ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform 
to school thanks. We’re finding a few added apparel items are coming into play of late.  

Mufti Day - Friday 2nd August we will be holding a can drive - non uniform day. Students can dress in 
mufti and will be required to donate a can of non-perishable goods to help support the Tuatapere 
Community Worker. Please make sure these are not expired items.  

Have a great week and always feel free to contact WAS. 

 

                            

                

                                     

 

 

                                                                 

 
 
 

Congratulations to  
Mr & Mrs Chris Wedderburn  

on their recent wedding in Italy earlier this 
month. 

We wish you both all the best on  
your new beginning together. 

Chrissy


